
VILLAGE OF EAGLE 
 

July 17, 2023 
 
 
The Village Board of Trustees met in regular session at 7:00 p.m. on July 17, 2023 
with Hochstein, Meier, Caylor and Dobbins present. Todd was absent. The Agenda 
items listed thereon were sufficiently descriptive to give the public reasonable notice 
of the matters to be considered at the meeting. The Chairperson Pro Temp, at the 
beginning of the meeting, informed the public about the location of the posted current 
copy of the Open Meetings Act. Chairperson Pro Temp Hochstein named the three 
(3) areas where the agenda was posted as follows: Eagle Municipal Building, Eagle 
Fire & Rescue Department and Eagle Municipal Park. The Pledge of Allegiance was 
recited. 
 
Open Forum – Nystrom asked the Village Board to begin looking at their schedules 
for a Budget Workshop meeting to be held sometime towards the end of August; 
please submit any capital outlay requests to the office by August 1, 2023. Dobbins 
said the Street Committee was informed that the local sand volleyball league would 
like to barricade a small section of F Street on the next two Tuesday nights to provide 
portable lighting during their tournaments. The Street Committee approved the 
request as it would not impact traffic in the area. Hochstein said Eagle Vision would 
like to have an outdoor movie event at the lot east of the pool on August 19, 2023. 
Terry Caddy said the first citation for operating an unregistered off-road vehicle on 
the public street was issued last week.  
 
Motion by Meier, second by Hochstein, to approve minutes as typed for the previous 
meeting. Voting: Ayes – Dobbins, Meier, Hochstein. Caylor abstained. Motion carried. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:46 p.m. 
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